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 The Pacific Salmon Commission is charged with the implementation of the Pacific Salmon Treaty, 

which was signed by Canada and the United States in 1985.  The focus of the agreement are salmon stocks 

that originate in one country and are subject to interception by the other country.  The objectives of the Treaty 

are to 1) conserve the five species of Pacific salmon to achieve optimum production, and 2) to divide the 

harvests so each country reaps the benefits of its investment in salmon management. 

 
 Technical Reports of the Pacific Salmon Commission present results of completed or ongoing 

investigations carried out by the Pacific Salmon Commission that are deemed of sufficient interest to be made 

available to the scientific community and the public. 

 
 The contents of these reports may be reprinted, and reference to the source will be appreciated. 
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